
2-1-17 

 

President Lori Schmaltz called the regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order this 1
st
 day of 

February 2017 at 7:10 pm.  Council members Theresa Hoke, Kim Meckle, and Rachel Spear were also present. 

 

Minutes of the 1-3-17 meeting were read and approved.  Hoke/Spear AIF 

 

Easter community event date is set for Saturday, April 8
th

, 2017.  The board discussed ideas as to why we need 

to hold upcoming fundraisers.  Ideas included- park bathrooms, add on to storage shed, benches, picnic tables, 

and equipment.  A raffle table will be again organized for the Easter event.  Discussion of raffle items took 

place.  A cake walk and meal will also be a part of the day’s events.  Number of previously purchased eggs will 

be accounted for.  A few bigger prizes, bikes and scooters, will be placed in the egg hunt.  The location will 

depend on the weather conditions as the time of the event. 

 

The board reviewed and revised the current job description of the park groundkeeper.  It will be reviewed a final 

time at the next meeting. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on Wednesday, March 1, 2017 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm.  Meckle/Hoke AIF 


